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CPD Programme
Continuing professional development is the process of life-long learning in practice. It  helps  the  medical  
professionals  to  keep  them  up-to-date  to  meet  the  needs  of  the  patient and  health care services  and  to  
improve  their knowledge, skill and  attitude. In Enam Medical College total 12 seminars were held during 
the period of September to December 2018. Around 300 students, doctors and teachers attended each of these 
seminars.        

Participation in scientific conferences abroad
Prof. Md. Aminul Haque Khan, Head, Department of Biochemistry, Enam Medical College, Savar, Dhaka  
participated in Scientific Conference in Amman, Jordan organised by Jordan Society for Islamic Medical 
Sciences in collaboration with the Islamic Hospital, Amman, Jordan held from September 4−7, 2018 under the 
patronage of Her Royal Highness (HRE) Princess Basma Binte Talal.

Prof. Gulshan Ara, Head, Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, Enam Medical College & Hospital, 
Savar, Dhaka participated in the International Federation of Gynaecology and Obstetrics (FIGO) held at Rio de 
Janeiro, Brazil from October 14−19, 2018. She presented a paper on “Obstetric admission to the intensive care 
unit of a tertiary care institution: analysis of clinical” on 18th October, 2018.

Dr. Mohammad Shahjamal Khan, Associate Professor, Department of Endocrinology, Enam Medical College 
& Hospital, Savar, Dhaka participated in the 54th Annual Meeting of the European Association for the Study of 
Diabetes  held in Berlin, Germany from October 01−05, 2018.

Workshop
Prof. Md. Aminul Haque Khan, Head, Department of Biochemistry, Enam Medical College, Savar, Dhaka  and 
Dr. Rukhsana Parvin, Associate Professor, Department of Medicine, Enam Medical College & Hospital, Savar, 
Dhaka attended a workshop on ‘Promotion of Excellence in Science Education’ organised by Association of 
Academies and Societies of Sciences in Asia (AASSA) and Bangladesh Academy of Sciences (BAS) held at 
National Museum of Science and Technology Bhaban, Dhaka on September 12−13, 2018.

Dr. Rukhsana Parvin, Associate Professor, Department of Medicine, Enam Medical College & Hospital, Savar, 
Dhaka attended a workshop on ‘Using BanglaJOL and improving journal publishing practices and standards 
(JPPS)’ organised by Bangladesh Academy of Sciences (BAS) in collaboration with International Network for 
the Availibility of Scientific Publications (INASP) held at BRAC Centre INN, Mohakhali, Dhaka on November 
07−08, 2018.

Dr Solaiman Hossain, Associate Professor, Department of Cardiology, Enam Medical College & Hospital, 
Savar, Dhaka participated in ECHO-India workshop, 2018 held at Chennai, India from October 5−7, 2018. He 
also participated in World Heart Rhythm workshop held at Istanbul, Turkey on November 14−17, 2018.

A training on ACTION (Antenatal Corticosteroid for Improving Outcomes in Preterm Newborns) trial organised 
by World Health Organisation (WHO) was held at Lecture gallery 1, Enam Medical College, Savar, Dhaka on 
September 3−5, 2018.


